
 

  
 
 

  

  

 

From: Kristin Calvert 
To: Fee.Setting 
Subject: LOP FEE 
Date: Thursday, August 29, 2019 9:18:15 PM 

To Whom It May Concern: 

To charge a fee to file an opposition to a possible trademark is absolutely ridiculous & just 
another way to line the pockets of those deciding trademarks.  Opposition to frivolous 
trademarks (DOGS - are you KIDDING me?!) should not be charged when the approval of 
such trademarks has gotten completely out of control.  DOGS.  Like the animals that have 
been people's best friend for CENTURIES & is absolutely public domain.  If frivolous 
trademarks weren't being entertained, you wouldn't have an influx of LOPs.  You shouldn't 
charge people to be able to protest as just another way to make things an unlevel playing field 
with getting trademarks approved. 

I can only imagine what public domain words will be approved next. 

Sincerely, 

Kristin Calvert 


